
Date: ______ 
David Essah 
Director of Public Utility Regulation  
Virginia State Corporation Commission 
P.O. Box 1197 Richmond, VA 23238  

RE: Third Party PPA – Renewable Energy Pilot Program (PUE-2013-00045) 

Dear Mr. Essah:  

Please accept this letter and attached information as a notice to the State Corporation Commission of 
the intent of (owner/operator) to enter into a third-party power purchase agreement with 
(customer/generator). Please contact me with any questions.  

Sincerely,  
Authorized Company representative signature: 

Authorized Company representative (print): 
Company:  
Phone:  
Email:  

cc: Matthew.Unger@scc.virginia.gov 

(Attachment)  

Notice of Intent for Third Party Power Purchase Agreement 


